
                                                                      

NPCI/2020-21/RuPay- Bulletin/ 001                                                                         29th June 2020 

Enhancing Security of Card Transactions – Extension Update 

 

This is in reference to the Product Bulletin released by NPCI dated 8th April 2020 pertaining to 

Enhancing Security of Card Transactions – Extension Update. 

 

We wish to inform the member Banks, as per the circular released by RBI Ref. No. RBI/2019-

20/251 DPSS.CO.PD NO.1897/02.14.003/2019-20, dated 04th June, 2020 the implementing 

provisions on Enhancing Security of Card Transactions has further been extended till 30th 

September 2020. 

 

We thus request all member banks to take a note of the same and take appropriate actions 

accordingly. 

 

We thank you for continued patronage.  

 

For any queries, please write to us at rupay@npci.org.in or contact your NPCI Relationship 

Manager. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

SD/- 

Nalin Bansal 

Head – RuPay & NFS 

NPCI 


